
SAVE OUR SERVICES 
 

Join your friends and neighbours on the march to keep our 

public services public, and to protect our local economy 

and your right to be consulted 
 

Saturday, 23 March 

meet at 11 am-march starts 12noon 

at Finchley Central Station 
march to Friern Barnet Community Library 

 

Sponsored by:  
Barnet Alliance for Public Services 

Email: barnetalliance4publicservices@gmail.com 
Twitter: @BarnetAlliance          

Telephone: 07534 407703 
Website: www.barnetalliance.org 

&  
OccupyBarnet  

www.occupylondon.org.uk 

http://www.barnetalliance.org/


March for Our Barnet 
and for public services 

 

Barnet Alliance for Public Services (BAPS) is non-party  
political and campaigns for accountable, high-quality public 

services.  
 

The One Barnet Programme will privatise the majority of 
our public services for a minimum of 10 years.  

We believe that : 
 

• Public services should not be run for profit. 
• We will lose the experienced staff and infrastructure 

needed to bring services back in-house when the 
outsourced services fail. 

• The One Barnet Programme will further damage the 
local economy. 

• There are positive alternatives to cuts to the NHS, 
libraries and benefits. 

• If this mass privatisation goes ahead in Barnet, it will 
spread like a virus to other communities. 

 

BAPS has submitted over 8,000 signatures on a petition 
calling for a referendum so that Barnet residents can have 

their say on this high-risk programme. The Council has  
refused to listen. 

 

Join us on 23 March for the biggest rally 
yet for our public services everywhere 


